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Goodwill Bridge Works

Brisbane CBD BUG <brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com> 18 September 2018 at 20:10
To: hpwdts@ministerial.qld.gov.au

Bcc: Paul French CBD BUG <paulf@cbdbug.org.au>, Donald Campbell <donaldcampbell@live.com.au>, Richard Bean
<richard.bean@gmail.com>

Dear Hon. Mick De Brenni, Minister for Housing and Public Work

The CBD BUG is pleased to see works are progressing with the rectification works to the Goodwill Bridge surface.
While these works are being undertaken, the CBD BUG would like to enquire if the bollards placed the the QUT end
of the bridge are being relocated off the bend. We have attached previous correspondence for reference.

We look forward to your reply

Donald Campbell
Co-convenor
Brisbane CBD BUG
0402609723

www.cbdbug.org.au
www.facebook.com/cbdbug
https://twitter.com/cbdbug

GPO Box 2104
Brisbane Qld 4001
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